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           15th October 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

It’s incredible to think that we are nearing the end of this extremely busy first half-term. I have been 

incredibly impressed by how well students across all year groups have started this academic year - we 

have already seen many great successes both within and outside of the school curriculum. Please be 

aware that next Friday 22nd October 2021 is an INSET day, there will be no pupils in school that day; 

therefore, the students last day of school will be on Thursday 21st October 2021. 

I will write to you again next week with more information about term 2. 

Wishing you all an enjoyable and relaxing weekend. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr M Schofield 

Headteacher 

 

 


